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P. 0. Box 422
Sitka, Alaska 99835
August 8, 1983

Governor Bill Sheffield
State of Alaska

Pouch A

Juneau, Alaska 99811

Dear Governor Bill:
Please accept this letter as my resignation from

the Alaska Water Resources Board. I find that I do not
have the time to attend the board meetings.

Sincerely,

1 1983



